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To the House Committee On Labor and Workplace Standards: 

Requiring hospital systems to disclose their spending on replacing striking workers 

will reveal to the public how little they value the employees whose labor drives their 

profits. 

This will give leverage to striking staff as it will show the public how much money not 

for profit health systems are willing to waste in order to union bust. 

Please take action today, thank you for your time and efforts. 

-An Oregon Nurse 

 


